COPY
LIOY1'S RECISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegraphic ( Inland: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: RO Yal 9166
Address | Overseas: Committee, London, E.C.3 Telex No.: 24305

22nd Pebruary 1963

Dear Sirs,

Motorship "ZERO"

I have to acquaint you that this case has been
considered by the Committee at their meeting today in
conjunction with your memorandum of the 22nd January,
and bearing in mind the fact that the ship has not been
seen in drydock by one of the Society's Surveyors since
February 1961, and no arrangements have been made for
this inspection to be held, the Committee have given
instructions for the class to be withdrawn on the
lst March if no satisfactory proposal is received from
the Owners by then,

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

The Surveyors,
HONG XOnG,
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